
 
 

Junior / Seniors and Parents: 
 

You are invited to a  
 

College Informational Evening 
 

 
Where?  Burlington High School Auditorium 
 
When?  Tuesday, October 3, 2017 from 6 – 8:00 PM 
 
Who?   An evening for students and parents to learn and discuss   

the college search and application process.  BHS Guidance 
Counselors will be on hand to provide information and 
insight into college admissions. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the BHS Guidance Office at 

864-8581 
SEE YOU THERE! 
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